Port McNicoll—

by CLARA POWER

Council held its open

monthly meeting Nov.
19.

The Port McNicoll
Boy Scouts and their
leaders were present.

Reeve John Moreau
explained to the Scouts
the various functions of
the members of couneil.
He commented later
that there were a couple
of future counecillors in
the group.

Council passed a
resolution to write a
letter of support for the
diabetes health and
education program run
by Royal Victoria
Hospital, Barrie.

At this stage council
will not implement an
automated system
(computer) for our
library under the
Northern Libraries
Automation program.

There was a letter of
thanks from Goldie
Parsons of Paradise
Point, for the excellent
way the roads crew
cleaned up her
driveway after the
September deluge of
rain,

Council made a
donation to Georgian
Manor for Christmas
presents for some
residents from our
village. They also
donated $100 to the Port
McNicoll Seniors Club,
and received a Thank
You note,

Leaders Kelly Neal
the Tracy Todd, plus all
the members of the 4-H
Club, sent a letter of
thanks for the use of the
Community Centre for
the 4-H Bake Sale.

GUIDING AROUND
PORT -sent in by Donna
Jackson.

Nov. 19, 13 Tender-
foot Guides are to be
enrolled in our unit. The
First Port McNicoll Girl
Guides wish to welcome
them as true Guides.

On Nov. 2 Wanda
Dunn, Cheryl Kelly, and
Donna Jackson from
Guides; Doris Spac,
Eleaine Barnes and
Theresa Edwards from
Brownies, attended an
all day training course
in Alliston. We took
courses in outdoor
adventures, crafts,
songs and games, and
Guiding for
handicapped children.
It was busy and we all
enjoyed it a great deal.
The Senior Girl
Guides have been
working on a challenge,
helping the Port

MeNicoll Catholic |

Women'’s League to sell
tickets at Mountainview
Mall and serve tea at
their bazaar. We would
like to thank the
Catholic Women's
League for the
opportunity to do this
community service.

We are planning our
Christmas party for
Dec. 10. The Guides are
planning to entertain
some senior citizen
friends of theirs with
carols, games and a
Christmas play. This
promises to be a lot of
fun.

The Parents Group
committee is having a
Children’s Christmas
bazaar and tea on Nov.
30. Proceeds raised
here will be used for
various outings for our
girls, including
camping. Admission to
the tea for the parents
will be $1.50

We believe that if it

isn’t fun, then it isn’t
Guiding!

Mrs. V., Frizzell of the
CWL brought
following list of winners
at the bazaar. '
prize,

in the

quilt, Velma

Keenan. Second prize,
afghan, Susan Reedy.

Third prize, $100, Judy
Dagg. The CWL wishes
to thank all who came
and supported and
worked to make it a
success.

Library News. New
books have been
purchased! Adult
fiction: First Among
Equals by Jeffrey
Archer, Still Watch by
Mary Higgins Clark,
The Wheel of Fortune

(Vol. 1 & 2) by Susan
Howatch,
Album by Danielle
If Tomorrow
Sidney
Adult non-
fiction: Past Imperfect
by Joan Collins.

Family

Steel,
Comes
Sheldon.

Fairy tales come true

Humpty Dumpty was one of the many fairy tale
characters that rolled down the main street of
Coldwater Saturday morning, kicking off yet
another holiday season.

Estée Lauder brings you 2&es “;
a dazziing holiday offer: SRR
COLOR ORIGINALS  #EeNI¥

A 130.00 value.
Yours for 30.00 with any Estee

Blasting out the news

The Girl Guides and Brownies from the area were
on hand to help greet Old St. Nicholas during the
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Lauder Fragrance purchase.

Estee Lauder collected
everything you need for
perfect makeup in this per-
sonal collection of up-to-the-
minute shades -- plus tools and
techniques -- organized in an
ingenious tray you’'ll use again
and again. It holds: six eye-
brightening Pressed Eyelid
Shadows with two long-
landled applicators. An Eye
Contouring Pencil, plus
Luscious Creme Mascara.

For lips: Perfect-Line Lip
Pencil (a sharpener keeps eye
and lip pencils trim) ; Polished

annual Santa Claus parade in Coldwater on

Saturday morning.

Ho! Ho! Ho!

Old St. Nick made his first of many visits to the
area during Saturday morning’s annual Santa
Claus parade in the Village of Coldwater. Old Man
Winter helped the North Pole resident feel at home
with the blanket of snow that covered the parade
route Friday.

..............

Pertﬂrmance Lipstick'l' CI ass ic B e 1-'!.- . 'y poee

RE-NUTRIV Lipstick, and
longlasting RE-NUTRIV All-

Day Lipstick. Two luscious Let our fragrance experts

shades of Tender Blusher show you how Estee Lauder

colour cheeks with a special, celebrates all the magical I.D.A.
fluffy Blusher Brush. For splendours of :the Christmas November.
nails: three fashion-conscious season w1th:her brilliant’ :
shades of Polished Per- culler:tmno! rance gifts. 1985,

formance Nail Lacquer. The

added extra: a pretty, por- 26&

table mirror.
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ry’s LD.A. Pha'niacy
King St., Midland 526-2781 %

Storytime is held
every Tuesday at 2 p.m.
for children age three to
five. Bring your
youngsters and listen to
Julie Gleben. This is
held downstairs in the
library. You
“serpently”” shouldn’t
miss . Snakes Alive,

coming to the
Community Centre Dec.
6 at 4:15 p.m.

Answer: Who is the
fire chief of the Port
McNicoll Fire
Department? Gord
Duggan Question: How
many fire trucks does
Port’s fire department
have?

Port McNicoll
council’s inaugeration
will be held Dec. 3 at
7:30 p.m. in the council .
chambers.

Victoria Harbour

by CLARA POWER

Plan to attend the
Mini Bonhomme
meeting tonight at 7
p.m., downstairs in the
municipal building.

The Georgian Craft
Club 'is having a
Christmas sale of
crafts, baking, tea
tables, lucky draws,
Nov. 30 from 10:30 a.m.
to 3:30 p.m. This will be
held downstairs- in the
municipal building.

The owners of
Phoenix Hardware and
General Store wish to
thank all the customers
who dropped in to
browse and buy. Add a
special thanks to the
employees who
contributed so much to
the success of their
opening. The Canary
Town Cafe is now open
from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
from Monday to
Saturday. Do drop in
and sample the
delicious homemade
food, compliments of
Shirley.

Herbert Merry has
closed the doors of the
Paulie Bergie Antique
Shop after 27 years in
business in Victoria
Harbour.

He has been collecting
antiques since he was a
child, and has been an
antique dealer most of

his life. The shop will
eventually be torn
down, although Mr.
Merry feels this to be a
'shame because it has
historical significance.

The Manor House
next door, which was
part of his business,
burned around 1967. It
was rebuilt the
following fall and
winter, with Merry
supervising while
living in the apartment
over the shop. His
daughter, Susie Lucas,
drew the design for the
building.

Herbert Merry first
built his cottage, Owls
Crofts, in Victoria
Harbour 40 years ago.
He said that he had to
live 25 years in the
Harbour to be accepted -
prior to that he was
considered a tourist.

Merry is also the
author of God Is In The
Attic, Try The Boogie
Hole, and Dead Dogs
Don’t Bark. All of these
stories span his years of
life, starting at King's
Castle in Oakville. He is
leaving for Florida for
the winter, and we will
likely get a sequel.

Although his shop wiu
be torn down, his books
will still be available at
The Workshop in
Victoria Harbour.

My sincere thanks
to my many supporters

in the last municipal election

on November 12, 1985

This Estee Lauder holiday
offer is available at Jory’s
Monday,
through
Saturday, .November 30th,

from

Store

Your Christmas

66 Main St.

Penetanguushene 549-3911
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Give her the ultimate:
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